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WHAT’S ON AT GARNOCK 

DECEMBER 2022 

 Christmas Fayre         

Parent Council                 

1st December 

 Primary Nativity Show        

It’s a Census, Get me 

out of here                                        

(7th December) 

 Christmas Concert      

(8th December) 

 Drive in  Movie Theatre  

Parent Council                  

(10th & 11th December) 

 Christmas Pantomime     

Aladdin                                  

(14th & 15th December) 

Garnock Community Campus 1st December 2022 

Volume 1, Issue 1 

Welcome to Garnock Community Campus Newsletter 

A warm welcome to the first edition of our Garnock Community       

Campus Newsletter.  A key aspect of our work is to develop Parental     

Engagement, and this Newsletter provides another forum for us to 

share with you many of the exciting things taking place at Garnock 

Community Campus. 

This Newsletter has been compiled by our hard working team of S6 

Prefects. The Prefects intend to publish monthly editions focused on 

different areas of work from within the Campus. This month the focus 

is on Primary 1-3. Regular updates on all aspects of Campus life can 

be found by following us on Twitter @GarnockCampus .  

December is a busy month for us all, but I hope you will be able to 

join us to celebrate the festivities at one of our musical events/shows, 

our Christmas Fayre or our Drive-In movie experience provided by our 

Parent Council. This is a free event for all families and a way for us to 

celebrate the festive season together. 

Part of my vision for the Campus is to ensure that we are very much 

at the heart of the local community, building relationships and serving 

our children and young people and their families. I am grateful for the 

support of the Parent Council and Chair Carolyn Currie for all support 

in making this vision become a reality.  

I hope you enjoy the first edition of this Newsletter and I would like to 

express my thanks to our S6 Prefects for creating it. I wish all                     

readers the very best for the  festive season. 

Alan MacDougall 

Head Teacher 

 

Garnock Quiz 

1) What does the 'o' stand for in the math's school acronym BOD-

MAS? 

2) What is the word for the phobia of going to school? 

3) What are the three primary colours? 

4) What is the name of the organ that pumps blood around the 

body?  

5) What magical item does Aladdin use to fly on? 

6) How many lives is a cat said to have? 

7) What year did Garnock Open? 

8) How many teachers are there in the music department? 

9) What is the 11th letter in the alphabet? 

10) What is Peppa Pigs brother called? 
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Primary 3 Trip to the Library 
 

As part of our topic, "Our community" we visited the local library 

where Fiona Burke, the librarian, read us the story of Knox the Urban 

Fox, which the pupils loved hearing as they knew of the local places 

that Knox was visiting. They also loved looking at the old photos of our 

local area and talking about how 

much it has changed. 

 

The pupils then split into groups to 

complete a variety of activities 

which included a wordsearch on 

their local area, people who help 

us worksheet, making face masks 

of people who help us and  

matching the uniforms and 

equipment of people who help us. 
 

 

 Primary 1&2 Play 

Learning 
 

During our class time we have 

been focusing on creating a very 

homely and creative environment 

for the pupils to develop, learn and          

explore.  

 

We have our “home corner” which 

is decorated with many familiar 

home utensils for the pupils to ‘use’ 

as well as our very own toy shop 

which is fully designed by the 

members of our class. In teams 

they came up with exactly what 

type of products they’d like to sell 

and their pricing, which helps 

d e v e l o p  t h e i r  s o c i a l /

communication skills as well as 

helping them with their numbers. 

Quiz Answers 

1) Other  2) Didaskaleinophobia  3) Red, Blue, Yellow  4) Heart  5) Carpet  6) 9  7) 2017  8) 4 9) K  10) George 

 

 

Garnock S1&2      

Badminton team won 

the North Ayrshire 

Championship 

S2 Pupils have been 

using productions skills 

to improve their     

improvisations. 

Achievements 


